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M<. Article 219: 1-1.1-triciiioroothane <nethyl chloroform)

The. foiioving paragraphu shall b. added to the Protocol au Article 29:

Article M1 1-1-1-trichiorothane <meth1 chiorofors>

1. Rach Party shall anoure tliat for the. tweive-month period
corencing on 1 Jarruary 1993, and ln each tweiva-month period
thersafter, its.calculated leai of consumption of the. controiled
substance in Croup 111 of Annex a do.. not exceed, annueily, its
colculated level of consumption in 1989. Each Party producing.tha
substance shall, for the sem période, anoure that Its calcuiat.d
levai of production of the substance do*s not excoed, annually. ite
calcuiated levai of production in 1989. Ho.,aver, in order to
satisfyte basic domatic neds of the Parties oporating under
paragraph 1 of Article 5, its calcuiated levei of production may
excoed tiiat liait by up to tan par cent of Its calcuisted levai of
production in 1989.

2. Rachi Party shall ansure that for thie twelve-aontb period
couamains on 1 Jenuary 1995, and in mach tvelve-mnth period
thereefter, Its calculeted levai of consuaption of the controllad
substance in Croup III of Annex 8 do.e not excad, annually, saventy
par cent of Its calculated lavai of consumption in 1989. Rach Party
producing thé. substance *hall, for the. sam periode, anoure that its
caiculated levai of production of the. substance do«s not exceed,
annuaily, seventy par cent of its caicuiated lavai of consumption ini
1989. Itowever, ln order to satiafy the. basic doaestic needu of the.
Parties oporatîng under paragrapi 1 of Article 3, its calculated
levai of production may axcesd that liait by up to tan par cent of
its caiculated levai of production in 1989.

3. Rach Party shahl anoure tii.t for the tvelve-month period
couuincing on 1 January 2000, and ln «aCh tweivm-mont> perîod
tiiereafter, its calcuiated lavai of consumption of the controlled
substance ln Croup 111 of Annex 8 do** flot exceed, annuaily, thirty
par cent of its calculatad levai of consumption in 1989. Rach Party'
producing the. substance siieli, for the. *am periode, eurs that its
caicuiatad levai 0f production of the. substance does not exced,.
annueli>', tiiirty par cent of Its caiculated levai of production'in
1989. Howaver, in order to satisfy the basic doaeatic neede of
Parties operatint under paragrapi 1 of Article 5, Itu calcuiaed
lèea of production ffly *xcced that liait by up to ton par cent of
Its calcuisted lavai of production ln 1989.

4. Rachi Party' shall anoure that for thea tweiva-month period
comuineing on 1 January 2005, and ln eacii tweivm-monti parî@d
thoeaftar, its calculated levai of consuaption of thé controlled
substance in Group rI qf Annex 8 dot* not excmed Séro. £aChi PtrtY
producing the. substance piiall, for the sum période. ensure tiiet its
caiculated lavaI of proqùction of the substance dots not exceed
zero. Iowever, in ord6r ta satisf y the basic doaestic needs of the
Partie oparating under paragraph 1 of Article 5. its calculated
levai of production i)&y excoad tiiet liait by up to f if tten Par Cent
of its 4aicuia.ted levai of production in 1989.


